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From: Mrs Carolina Peralta

We bought into Ho’okea because it is an affordable project and it was designed for expansion. We were
happy there, but with the change or parking ordinance, we are now unable to park in front of our
houses or on the street. It is an expandable project of the City & County of Honolulu in 1970 and the
new ordinance came in 1986, but the current ordinance no longer match the intent of the project when
it comes to parking allocation.

We ask for a waiver of this ordinance. All of us are happy at Hookea except of one person that want the
current ordinance enforced. This enforcement had made us receive multiple parking citation.

We ask the committee to favor this resolution.



Honorable Gilbert Keith-Agaran & Members LATE TESTIMONY
Judiciary Chair, Judiciary Committee

RE: In strong support of HCR 3OIHR 26

Aloha Representatives Keith-Agaran and members of the Judiciary Committee.

Thank you for the opportunity to submit testimony, in support of this resolutions.
This resolution urges the City and County of Honolulu and the Honolulu Police
Department to allow an exemption from parking ordinance for Hookea.

I am the President of Ewa Villages Historical society, which represents all homes
and associations within the ewa historical core. A numerous amount of our
associations have reached out to me to address this issue. In Hookea, there is
an issue where one antagonistic resident is using the ordinance unfairly to
abuse and harass their neighbors.

Not only are their social lives being negatively affected, but their families are not
able to visit.

This is a travesty, and the residents of this neighborhood are desperate for a
solution.

On behalf of my 450 and more members, please pass this resolution.

Thank you for the opportunity to testify.

Rosebella Martinez
President, Ewa Historical Society


